
 

 

 
Olympia Orthopaedic Associates Prescription Refill Instructions 

 
Dear OOA Patient, 
 
We appreciate you choosing Olympia Orthopaedic Associates for your orthopedic care.  
 
To ensure a smooth process for prescription refills, please follow the instructions below: 
 
How to Request a Prescription Refill: 
 

1. Patient Portal: Visit olyortho.com and log in to the patient portal. 
2. QR Code: Scan the QR code provided below. 
3. AthenaPatient Mobile App: Use the AthenaPatient mobile app. 
 

Important Guidelines: 
 

• Please request your prescription refill at least 48 hours before your medication runs 
out. 

• Weekend/Holiday Notice: Prescription refill requests will not be completed on 
weekends and/or holidays. 

 
 

  
 
 
Scan with camera app to  
access Oly Ortho patient portal 

 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us through the patient portal 
or call our office during business hours. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Olympia Orthopaedic Associates 
 


